
 
 
To:              NADE Board of Directors 
From:        J. Scott Pritchard, DO  
Date:         August 25, 2021     
Subject:       NADE Medical Consultants Committee End-Year  2021 Report  
 
The committee has no activities to report since Mid-Year.  
 
Dr. Lea Perritt from the Frankfort DDS has expressed an interest to serve on 
the committee. The Chair welcomes Dr. Perritt’s interest and willingness to 
participate on the committee.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
J. Scott Pritchard, DO 
NADE MC Chair 
Lead Medical Consultant 
DDS – Oregon  
 
 
   
 
 
 
 


